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NOTICE TO PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 

April 11, 2016 

Re: Revocation of Guideline and Feedback Notices 

 

On January 1, 2016 AR 58/2015 Code of Conduct Regulation came into force under both the 
Electric Utilities Act (EUA) and Gas Utilities Act (GUA). This new regulation is administered by 
the Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC). Previously the MSA had responsibility for the Code of 
Conduct Regulation under the EUA whilst the AUC was responsible for that under the GUA. 

Final reporting for 2015 has now been received by the MSA and passed on to the AUC. The 
AUC is working with affected parties to develop new compliance plans and reporting 
requirements. 

There are three documents on the MSA’s web site that are now stale dated and need to be 
revoked immediately, as follows: 

1. Guideline – Code of Conduct Reporting (March 4, 2004) 

2. Feedback – Code of Conduct Regulation (EUA) (November 16, 2011) 

3. Feedback – Providing Information About Retailers (January 30, 2012) 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact the undersigned at 403-705-8503 or 
mike.nozdryn-plotnicki@albertamsa.ca  

Sincerely, 

Mike Nozdryn-Plotnicki 

Senior Advisor 

 

http://albertamsa.ca/uploads/pdf/Archive/2004/Revoked%20GuidelineReCodeofCoductReporting030404.pdf
http://albertamsa.ca/uploads/pdf/Archive/2011/Revoked%20Notice%20re%20Code%20of%20Conduct%20Regulation%20111611.pdf
http://albertamsa.ca/uploads/pdf/Archive/2012/Revoked%20MSA%20Feedback%20-%20Code%20of%20Conduct%20-%20Information%20Regarding%20Retailers%20-%20013012.pdf
mailto:mike.nozdryn-plotnicki@albertamsa.ca

